

July 7, 2022

Mayor Steve Napolitano Members of City Council City of Manhattan Beach 1400 Highland Avenue Manhattan Beach, CA 90266

Re: BID Fund Renewal

Dear Mayor and Councilmembers,

The Downtown Manhattan Beach Business Improvement District (BID) Advisory Board met on Wednesday, May 25, 2022, with a quorum present. The Board reviewed the 2021-2022 year-end progress report and the 2022-2023 BID Activity Plan. The group also nominated and elected David Slay to become a member of the BID Board of Directors. The 2022-23 Budget was approved unanimously via email on July 7th, and as such, the Board is requesting that City Council approve the Resolution of Intent and ratify David Slay's nomination to the Board.

Respectfully,

BID Advisory Board

BID President, Michael Zislis